



Braidwood Nuclear Power Station 35100 South Route 53, Suite 84 Braceville, IL. 60407-9619

www.exeloncorp.com

December 20, 2012

National Conductor Constructors 18119 State Highway 371 Brainerd, MN 56401

Attn:

Thomas J. Slukich

Division Manager

Dear Mr. Slukich,

The Braidwood Project Management Team would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your team for helping make the Braidwood U2 Main Power Transformer replacement during our Fall outage a huge success.

We would expressly like to acknowledge the co-operation and support received from the NCC on-site team of yourself and Andy O'Day.

We would also like to thank you for your help in resolving the emergent problems that required the re-plating of the LV stabs on the spare transformer and the Main Generator Links. Your work saved the station considerable expense and for that we are grateful

Again, thank you and we look forward to working with your company in the future.

Luis Rhoden

Project Manager

MPT Replacement Project

Braidwood Station

Dan Enright

Site Vice President

Braidwood Station